
Dear ALT, Welcome to Chiba prefecture!         

～The welcome party with snacks and ink painting～ 

Call for Participations 

Also this year, several young guys will be appointed as an ALT High School in Chiba Prefecture from 

Wisconsin, a sister province of Chiba Prefecture. We planned event of the "welcome party snacks and Ink 

painting" in order to welcome all of the new ALT in CWA. Please enjoy a nice encounter while experiencing 

with you the experience of ALT to draw ink painting. That day, we plan to everyone in the Wisconsin native 

has been working as an ALT already in high school in the prefecture is also participating in the event. It could 

be the perfect opportunity to get the information of Wisconsin. You are strongly encouraged to join us with 

your family and friends.  

 

【Date】 23August2014（Saturday）13:30～16:00 

【place】Chiba City Lifelong Learning Center Crafts Training Room （3rd floor） 

         Chiba Chuo-ku, Benten 3-7-7（ 8-minute walk from JR Chiba Station） 

※ Map:  http :̀//www.chiba-gakushu.jp/know_04.html 

【Schedule】13：30 ～14：30 ・・・Introduction, ink painting experience 

      14：30 ～14：45 ・・・Clean up, site preparation 

            14：45 ～16：00 ・・・Welcome Party 

※ The person who does not experience the ink painting is also possible participation know 14:45. In 

addition, it is also possible to participate from the beginning, to tour the ink painting experience. 

【Capacity】20persons(first come, first accepted) 

【Instructor】Yuji Nakamura   

Worked as Chiba Prefectural High School teacher 

       Ichikawa City International Exchange Association auditor, etc. 

【Fee】 1,000yen  

※ The fee include all expenses of lunch and ink painting fees. The fee will be  

collected on the day.                                        

※ People who wish to ink painting experience, Please prepare apron. 

※ Those who do not wish to ink painting experience, we'll have (snack fee) 500 yen. 

 

<Deadline>4August2014(Monday)on the first come, first accepted basis.  

Please fill in your name, other necessary matters in the application form, and send the sheet via fax or  

E-mail.(Application form is below)    E-mail: s.kig@pref.chiba.lg.jp/FAX:043-224-2631 

Contact in this matter : Tel:043-223-2394【CWA Office( Chiba Pref. International Div. Attn).Ms. Keigo】 

 

23/8/2014「The welcome party with ALT」Application Form (Do not cut off) 

Please write your name on all representatives from the top. 

 Name Mail Address Tel/Fax Would you like to do ink 

painting?(Yes/No) 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

※Your application will be confirmed via your leader by mail or phone one week before the date. 

※In case of emergency, please contact Mr. Tetsuji Ogawa at 090-7829-1370 

Tel:043-223-2394

